.

(iv) Sending of the above said reports to Director (TW) on 15"
November 2002 by Anthropological Survey of India so that
copies of the reports could be sent to Members of the Expert
Committee to enable them to study the reports for the
discussion in the meeting of the Expert Committee.

Further it may be noted that the next meting of Expert Committee
is scheduled on 22.11.2002 at Raj Niwas, Port Blair. Therefore we
would be grateful if you could inform us the progress made to adhere to
the above said schedule.

Yours faithfully,

D \J
Executive See%ty,
JVS

(C. F. No.: T2-4434)

Copy forwarded to the following for information and necessary action :-

1. Dy. Director, Botanical Survey of India, Port Blair, Fax. No. 30120

2. The Officer-in-Charge, Zoological Survey of India, Port Blair, Fax. No.
30115

3. Head of Office, Anthropological Survey of India, Port Blair.
4. Shri Parimal Bose, Asst. Conservator of Forest, Van Sadan.

5. Dr. TK. Paul, Sceintist - E, Zoological Survey of India, Prani Vigyan
Bhawan, M-Block, New Alipore, Kolkata — 700 058. Fax No. 033-

4006893.
6. Dr. R. Tulasidasan, Deputy Director (TH), Directorate of Health
Services, Port Blair, Fax. No. 31176. y
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